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INVESTIGATION OF ALL-WAY STOP - PRINGLE DRIVE AND SPROULE DRIVE

That staff in the Engineering Department investigate the feasibility of implementing an all-way stop at
the intersection of Pringle Drive and Sproule Drive and report back to General Committee in
accordance with the All-Way Stop Policy.  (Item for Discussion, August 8, 2011) (File: T00)
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